

COLLEGE OF VETERINARY MEDICINE

Department of Pathobiology Clinical Pathology Diagnostic Service

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Fourth-year Veterinary Students and other Eligible Candidates

FROM: Dr. Athema Etzioni, Clinical Pathology Intern Advisor

RE: Clinical Pathology Internship Position Within the Department of

Pathobiology

DATE: September 11, 2023

All candidates interested in applying for the Clinical Pathology Internship position should submit the following documents to the Department of Pathobiology by **February 15, 2024:**

- 1. Letter of application (intent)
- 2. Official transcript(s) for the DVM degree
- 3. Three letters of recommendation
- 4. Curriculum vitae/ resume/ bio data

This is a 1-year appointment which commences June 1st. Interviews are planned for February with notification of acceptance by Mid-March. Please address correspondences to:

> Dr. Athema Etzioni, Clinical Pathology Intern Advisor Department of Pathobiology College of Veterinary Medicine Tuskegee University Tuskegee Institute, AL 36088 aetzioni@tuskegee.edu